
Dates to Remember: 

5/6 - 5/10  Teacher Appreciation Week 
5/8 & 5/9   Preschool to Conconully 
5/21     Kinder  Concert @ 1pm 
5/24     1st Grade to Sunflower Festival 
5/27     No School, Memorial Day 
5/28     2nd Grade Walk to Movie Theater 
5/29     Preschool Field Day, Preschool Last Day 
5/31     2nd Grade Visit to East 
5/31     Senior Grade Walk Through North 
6/5       Kinder Field Day 
6/6       1st & 2nd Field Day, Early Release @ 12:25 
6/7         Last Day of School, Early Release @ 9:50 

Class Placements 

As we think about next year, many parents start to 
think about which teacher would be the best fit for 
their child next year.  Our goal is to ensure the best 
classroom placement for all students and balance the 
academic and social needs of each classroom.  We wel-
come parent input on what environment and strategies 
would be the best for their child but do not accept re-
quests for specific teachers.  There is a form for parents 
to complete should they want to provide input on their 
child’s placement.  You can pick up the forms in the 
school office or request one from your child’s teacher. 
Please return all input forms to Principal Stone or the 
front office.  All forms need to be received no later 
than May 28 since we place students before the end of 
the school year. 
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Kindergarten Concert 

Parents, please come and enjoy the  

Kindergarten Concert on May 21st at 

1pm.  The concert will be in the 

North Elementary Gym.  Doors will 

open at 12:45 for seating. 

 Kindergarten Registration has begun for 

next year! 

Please pick up a registration packet at our 

front office if you have a student that will be 

starting Kindergarten in the fall.  We will be 

offering a Kindergarten Tour for all students 

and preschool programs to come and see what 

kindergarten is all about.  You can learn more 

about the dates and times of our tours upon 

registration.   

 

Lost & Found 

Our Lost & Found is overflowing with coats and 
hoodies.  If you are missing any items please come 
and check out our Lost & Found before or after 
school. All unclaimed items will be donated at the 
end of the year. 

 End of the Year Information 

If your child will not be attending the last day 
of school, you will need to pick up their report 
card and any other items in the front office by 
June 13th.  We will no longer be mailing un-
claimed items to families. 

Moving? 

If you will be moving before next school year, 
please let our office know so that we can accu-
rately plan for classrooms next year. Thank 
you! 


